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PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Washington, D.C., April 19, 2010

N° 115
Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency with reference to the “III Alliance of Civilizations Forum,” which will be held in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, on May 26 and 27, 2010 and which I mentioned at the Permanent Council meeting of this past April 7, to request the inclusion of the following topic on the agenda of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council, scheduled for April 28, 2010:

- III Alliance of Civilizations Forum, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, May 26 and 27, 2010. Presentation on the event by Mr. Marc Scheuer, Director of the Secretariat of the Alliance of Civilizations in New York.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Ruy Casaes


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of Brazil to the


Organization of American States

To Her Excellency

Ambassador Carmen Lomellin

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

  Organization of American States
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